
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                            
                                              
  

 

 

 

We have had a great week this week! Some of our Year 6 children visited Fulford Secondary for 

a taster day of what's to come in September and loved it! Thank you Fulford School for having 

us. The rest of school had a taster afternoon with their new teachers, during which some very 

exciting work was completed! We welcomed new starters in for a teddy bear's picnic that 

afternoon too and got to know each other over cakes and juice! Today we had Tony (YO-YO) in 

to support a great assembly on The Good Samaritan, which was performed brilliantly by our 

worship team! An excellent week's learning done again!  

Come along and cheer us on for our sports afternoon on Tuesday 9th July at 1.30pm - we can't 

wait!  

Have a great weekend all! 
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Attendance House Winners 

House Point Winners 

 

Our attendance this week is: 90% 

The National Average is: 94.2%

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 9th – Sports Day 1.30pm Playing field       

Everyone to come to school in PE kit please 

Thursday 11th – Year 6 at Crucial Crew trip 

Thursday 11th – Year 6 SATS results 
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Based on the story of the Good Samaritan, we have been 

reflecting on how we might show kindness and compassion to 

everyone, worldwide. 

“So whatever you wish that others would do to you, do also to them.”       

Matthew 7:12 



 
 

On Wednesday we welcomed our new 

starters and their well-behaved teddies 

for a Teddy Bears’ Picnic. What a lot of 

fun and giggles we had!  

 

 

             

                                           

                    

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 

 

     

    

 

 

Mel a Mind and Educational Practitioner did 

a lovely workshop to Acorn Class about who 

they can talk to if they feel worried at home 

or in school.  In line with our vision and values 

we did a great role play exercise about how 

to be respectful by listening to each other.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

                                         Willow have had another great week. We have continued 

with our new book ‘Flotsam’ and written back stories for some of the characters 

and drawn some brilliant bar charts as part of our data handling unit in maths. 

We were asked by Tony from Yo-Yo to lead collective worship this week and on 

Friday, performed the story of the Good Samaritan for the whole school. Well 

done, Willow on your incredible acting and narrating! We loved it! 

 

  

 



 

 

 

                                                   

This week our y6 children enjoyed a fabulous transition day at Fulford whilst we welcomed 

our future y3 children upstairs for the first time! They are so excited to join us in September 

and we can't wait to have them in KS2! Y56 have continued with their heart/blood learning in 

Science; written very reassuring welcome letters to our prospective y3 joiners in English; had a 

super spreadsheet challenge session in Computing and created stunning Stone Age style cave 

paintings using a range of earthy coloured pastels. We also loved our trip to Millbridge Farm 

yesterday! 

 

 

 

               

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


